
employing Physically disabled workers

In 2015, the group of volunteers 
who visited the project, taught the 
4 participants with physical 
disabilities  how to do bead 
embroidery, general beadwork 
and how to use a sewing machine. 

When Susie first met the group in 
October, 2014, they couldn’t find 
employment, because of the stigma 
attached to having a disability in 
Peru. Some of them were unable to 
get out of the house for months at a 
time and were depressed, isolated, 
and in despair. 

Since receiving training and 
employment from CAI, they are 
now earning a wage to support 
themselves, which also means 
they can now pay for taxis, so that 
they can leave the house. Their 
families view them differently and 
they are finally able to use their 
gifts.

They are highly talented young 
people and are producing, excellent, 
high quality products. These 4 are 
outworkers. They came to the 
church once a week for the first 4 
weeks, and now come fortnightly. 


